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religion-news we answer all
scriptural questions

with scripture
Read the news; we show the

Prophecies.

The Book of Yahweh has the best reference of
any bible I know, and is used exclusively in

this article unless otherwise specified. It has
the Sacred Names restored, which were replaced
with titles such as Lord and God, under the
direction of the Vatican (Roman Catholic

Church) in all versions, such as the King James
version.

Isayah 34:16 — Search out The Book of Yahweh,
and read. Not one of these will be neglected.
For it is written: Yahweh is their shepherd;
for His mouth has commanded it, and His spirit

has gathered them.

 

The Book of Yahweh

The Source of All Knowledge,

The Book of Eternal Life—

It Is Written

 

Yahweh’s contract is written in The Book of Yahweh, the source
of  all  knowledge.  The  source  of  all  knowledge  is  the
everlasting, never changing, written contract by the Creator,
Yahweh, to and for mankind.

 

What is even more amazing about The Book of Yahweh are the
prophecies.
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Yahweh, the Creator, is the only Being in the universe Who can
accurately foretell the future thousands of years in advance.
No Gods can brag about prophecy. That is because they do not
have the power to do so.

Isayah 45:21-22

21 Speak out, bring your proofs near; yes, let them take
counsel together. Who has declared this from ancient time? Who
has foretold it from that time? Have not I, Yahweh? And there
is no source of power except Me, a just Father and a Savior;
there is none but Me.

22 Look to Me, and be saved, all the ends of the earth; for I
am Yahweh, and there is no other source of power.

Yahchanan 14:29

So now I have told you before it comes to pass, in order that,
when it does come to pass, you might believe.

 

A Being Who can foretell the future also has the power to
guard against mistakes.

 

The Evil Governmental System

Is Here Now But It Was

Foretold Thousands of Years Ago

 

Yahshua was speaking of the present governmental system that
is forcefully run by the religious system that sits on the
seven hills of Rome, which leads the kings (religions) of the



earth.

 

The Book of Revelation was written in 96 A.Y. (A.Y. means
After Yahshua) Read this:

Revelation 17:1-7, 9

1 And there came one of the seven malakim who had the seven
bowls, and talked with me, saying to me: Come, I will show you
the sentence of the great whore that sits upon many waters,

2 With whom the kings (religions) of the earth have committed
fornication; practiced idolatry: Godworship (the worship of
elohim), and the inhabitants of the earth have been made drunk
with the wine of her fornication.

3 So he carried me away in the spirit into the midst of
Godworshipers  (worshipers  of  elohim);  and  I  saw  a  woman
sitting  on  a  scarlet  colored  beast,  full  of  names  of
blasphemy,  having  seven  heads  and  ten  horns.

4 And the woman was arrayed in purple and scarlet color, and
decked with gold, and precious stones, and pearls, having a
golden cup in her hand full of abominations and filthiness of
her fornication.

5 And upon her head was a name written: Mystery Babylon the
great, the mother of the harlots and of the abominations of
the earth.

6 And I saw the woman drunk with the blood of the saints, and
with the blood of the martyrs of Yahshua. And when I saw her,
I wondered with great astonishment.

7 And the Messenger said to me: Why are you astonished? I will
tell you the mystery of the woman, and of the beast that
carries her, which has the seven heads and ten horns.



9 And here is the mind which has wisdom: The seven heads are
seven hills on which the woman sits.

 

Verses 7 and 9: the seven heads are seven hills on which the
Roman Catholic Church—Vatican sits. She still sits there 2,000
years later.

 

Vatican means divining serpent. From a Google search under
“Vatican meaning” we find:

 

Vatican means Divining Serpent. The word “Vatican” literally
means “Divining Serpent,” and is derived from Vatis = Diviner
and Can = Serpent. Vatican City and St. Peter’s Basilica were
built on the ancient pagan site called in Latin vaticanus mons
or vaticanus collis, which means hill or mountain of prophecy.

 

The Book of Yahweh also gives us the present and the future of
this beastly governmental system.

 

Notice:

Revelation 12:9

And the great dragon was cast out, that old serpent, called
the devil, and Satan, who deceives the whole world. She was
cast out into the earth, and her angels were cast out with
her.

Revelation 17:1, 7, 9, 3, 18

1 And there came one of the seven malakim who had the seven



bowls, and talked with me, saying to me: Come, I will show you
the sentence of the great whore that sits upon many waters,

7 And the Messenger said to me: Why are you astonished? I will
tell you the mystery of the woman, and of the beast that
carries her, which has the seven heads and ten horns.

9 And here is the mind which has wisdom: The seven heads are
seven hills on which the woman sits.

3 So he carried me away in the spirit into the midst of
Godworshipers  (worshipers  of  elohim);  and  I  saw  a  woman
sitting  on  a  scarlet  colored  beast,  full  of  names  of
blasphemy,  having  seven  heads  and  ten  horns.

18 And the woman whom you saw, is that great city which reigns
over the kings of the earth.

 

Verse 18: leader? Yes!

 

The  Basic  Everyday  Encyclopedia,  page  451,  gives  us  the
following  information  concerning  these  seven  mountains
(hills).

 

Rome…Traditionally founded 753 BC…built on 7 hills…

 

Compton’s Pictured Encyclopedia, 1948, Volume 12, page 144,
also tells us about the city of seven hills.

 

…the  “City  of  Seven  Hills.”  …the  Capitoline,  Palatine,
Aventine,  Quirinal,  Viminal,  Esquiline,  and  Caelian  hills.



…the seat of the papacy, the head of the great Roman Catholic
Church.

 

The  Book  of  Yahweh  shows  this  system  in  this  present
generation.  It  leads  all  nations  into  Godworship—not  the
worship of the Creator Yahweh, but evil-as-the-Gods worship—as
shown in The Book of Yahweh.

 

Their way of handling affairs is by force—war—the same as did
Cain.

Genesis 3:5

For Yahweh knows that in the day you eat of it, your eyes will
be  opened,  and  you  will  be  as  Gods  (elohim),  knowing
righteousness  and  evil.

 

Notice, evil as the Gods.

 

Genesis 4:14-15

14 Surely You have driven me out this day from the face of the
ground; I shall not be seen by Your face. I shall be a
fugitive and a vagabond on the earth, for there shall be
continual war, vengeance, and retaliation.

15 And Yahweh said to him: It is established! Whoever kills
Cain, vengeance shall be taken on him sevenfold. And Yahweh
set a mark on Cain, lest anyone finding him should kill him.

Yahdah (Jude) 1:11

Woe to them! For they have gone in the way of Cain, have run



greedily in the error of Balaam for reward, and are sentenced
to the perishing in the rebellion of Korah!

 

The way of Cain.

 

A 6,000 Year Prophecy

 

Don’t eat of the evil tree or you will perish by nuclear wars
brought about in these last days by seven last plagues.

Genesis 2:16-17

16 And Yahweh commanded the man, saying: Of every tree of the
garden you may freely eat;

17 But of the tree of the knowledge of righteousness and evil
you must not eat, for starting with the day you eat of it,
dying you will die.

Genesis 4:15

And Yahweh said to him: It is established! Whoever kills Cain,
vengeance shall be taken on him sevenfold. And Yahweh set a
mark on Cain, lest anyone finding him should kill him.

 

The mark of Cain.

 

Six thousand years later:

Revelation 16:1-2

1 And I heard a great voice out of the House saying to the



seven malakim: Go your ways, and pour out the bowls of the
judgment of Yahweh upon the earth!

2 And the first went, and poured out his bowl upon the earth;
and there came a noisome and grievous sore upon the men who
had the mark of the beast, and upon those who worshiped his
likeness.

Mattithyah 7:17-19

17  Likewise,  every  righteous  tree  brings  forth  righteous
fruit; but a tree of evil brings forth fruit of iniquity.

18 A righteous tree cannot bring forth fruit of iniquity, nor
can a tree of evil bring forth fruits of righteousness.

19 Every tree which does not bring forth righteous fruit is
cut down, and cast into the fire.

Revelation 16:2

And the first went, and poured out his bowl upon the earth;
and there came a noisome and grievous sore upon the men who
had the mark of the beast, and upon those who worshiped his
likeness.

Revelation 9:1-12

1 And the fifth malak sounded, and I saw a star fall from
heaven unto the earth; and to him was given the key of the
bottomless pit.

2 And he opened the bottomless pit; and there arose a smoke
out of the pit as the smoke of a great furnace. And the sun
and the air were darkened because of the smoke of the pit.

3 And there came out of the smoke locusts upon the earth; and
to them was given power, as the scorpions of the earth have
power.

4 And it was commanded them that they should not hurt the



grass of the earth, neither any green thing, nor any tree—but
only those men who do not have the mark of Yahweh in their
foreheads.

5 And it was granted to them that they should not kill them,
but that they should be tormented five moons; months; and
their torment was like the torment of a scorpion when it
strikes a man.

6 And in those days men will seek death, and will not find it;
and will long to die, but death will flee from them.

7  And  the  shapes  of  the  locusts  were  similar  to  horses
prepared for battle; and on their heads were, as it were,
crowns like gold; and their faces were like the faces of men;

8 And they had hair like the hair of women; and their teeth
were like the teeth of lions;

9 And they had breastplates, as it were, breastplates of iron;
and the sound of their wings was like the sound of chariots
with many horses running to battle;

10 And they had tails similar to scorpions, and there were
stings in their tails; and their power was to hurt men five
moons; months.

11 And they had a king over them: the angel of the bottomless
pit,  whose  name  in  the  Hebrew  language  is  Abaddon;
destruction,  but  in  the  Greek  language  he  has  the  name
Apollyon; destroyer.

12 One woe is past. Behold, there come two more woes after
this.

 

Prophecy  shows  the  coronavirus  doesn’t  kill,  but  it  does
weaken  the  immune  system  which  causes  death  from  other
complications.



 

One  in  eight  recovered  COVID  patients  die  from  illness
complications within five months: UK study

January 18, 2021 | 8:35am | Updated

Almost a third of recovered COVID-19 patients end up back in
the hospital within five months — and up to one in eight die
of complications from the illness, according to a report out
of the UK.

Researchers at the UK’s Leicester University and the Office
for  National  Statistics  found  that  out  of  47,780  people
discharged from the hospital, 29.4 percent were readmitted
within 140 days, the Telegraph reported.

Of the total, 12.3 percent succumbed to the illness, it added.

Many people who suffer long-lasting effects of the coronavirus
develop heart problems, diabetes and chronic liver and kidney
conditions, according to the report.

“People seem to be going home, getting long-term effects,
coming back in and dying. We see nearly 30 percent have been
readmitted, and that’s a lot of people. The numbers are so
large,” study author Kamlesh Khunti said.

nypost.com

 

The Book of Revelation shows the finalization of sin being
allowed. Yes, allowed.

Yahchanan 1:1-3

1 In the beginning was the plan of Yahweh, and the plan was
with Yahweh, and the plan was Yahweh’s.

2 The same plan was in the beginning with Yahweh.



3 All things were done according to it, and without it nothing
was done, that was done.

 

The Book of Yahweh shows a 6,000 year history of sin:

How sin started.
How it affected each and every generation.
How Yahweh judges it will end.

 

Sin?

I Yahchanan 3:4, 7-8, 12

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
righteousness is righteous, just as He is righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

12 Not as Cain, who was of that evil one, and murdered his
brother. And why did he murder his brother? Because his works
were evil, and his brother’s were righteous.

 

Verse 12: notice the word evil.

Genesis 3:5—evil as the Gods.

 

Gods / Godworship

 



The Book of Yahweh shows that Godworship will bring itself to
an end or the end with seven last plagues.

 

Combine the following Scriptures:

Genesis 2:9, 16-17

9 And out of the ground Yahweh made every tree grow that is
pleasant to the sight, and desirable for food. The Tree of
Life was in the midst of the garden, and the tree of the
knowledge of righteousness and evil.

16 And Yahweh commanded the man, saying: Of every tree of the
garden you may freely eat;

17 But of the tree of the knowledge of righteousness and evil
you must not eat, for starting with the day you eat of it,
dying you will die.

 

The Book of Yahweh, the source of all knowledge, was written
as a witness to heaven and earth as to what sin will bring in
the set time Yahweh allowed—6,000 years later.

 

The Book of Yahweh shows The End with the seven last plagues
of evil as the Gods-worship.

Genesis 3:5

For Yahweh knows that in the day you eat of it, your eyes will
be  opened,  and  you  will  be  as  Gods  (elohim),  knowing
righteousness  and  evil.

Deuteronomy 30:15-20

15 See, I have set before you this day life by righteousness,



and death and destruction by evil—

16 In that I command you this day to love Yahweh your Father,
by walking in all His ways, by keeping His Laws, His statutes,
and His judgments, so that you may live and multiply, and so
Yahweh your Father may bless you in the land which you go in
to possess.

17 But if your heart turns away, and you are not obedient, and
you are drawn away to submit to Gods (elohim), to worship them
by serving them—

18 I declare to you this day that you will surely perish; you
will not prolong your days in the land which you cross over
the Yardan to possess.

19 I call heaven and earth as witnesses against you this day,
that I have set before you life and death, blessings and
curses. Therefore choose life, so both you and your children
may live.

20 So you may love Yahweh your Father, by listening to Him,
and then obeying Him. Hold fast to Him, for He is your life.
He will also give you many years in the land He vowed to give
to your fathers; to Abraham, Isaac, and Yahaqob.

 

They never repented of Godworship.

I Samuyl 8:4-8

4  Then  all  the  elders  of  Israyl  gathered  together  and
approached  Samuyl  when  he  was  at  Ramah,

5 Saying to him; You are old, and your sons do not walk in
your ways. Appoint us a king to judge us; just like all the
other nations.

6 But these things displeased Samuyl, especially when they



said; Give us a king to judge us.  Then Samuyl prayed to
Yahweh.

7 Yahweh answered Samuyl, and said: Listen to all the words
the people speak to you, for they have not rejected you; they
have rejected Me, that I should not reign over them.

8 Just as they have done to Me from the day I brought them out
of Egypt, to this very day, they are now doing to you—they are
forsaking Me in order to serve God(s); elohim!

 

Their Prophesied End

 

Isayah 24:1-6

1 Before Yahweh’s very eyes, the earth is made empty and it is
made waste; the face of it is perverted and its inhabitants
scattered abroad;

2 And it will be: as with the people, so with the priest; as
with the servant, so with his owner; as with the maid, so with
her mistress; as with the buyer, so with the seller; as with
the lender, so with the borrower; as with him who takes usury,
so with him who gives usury to him:

3 The land will be utterly emptied and utterly plundered, for
it has come to pass as Yahweh’s Judgment pronounced.

4 The earth mourns and fades away, the world mourns and fades
away, and the haughty people of the earth languish.

5 The earth also is defiled under the inhabitants of it,
because  they  have  transgressed  the  Laws,  changed  the
Ordinance,  and  broken  the  Everlasting  Covenant.

6 Because of this, the curse (plagues) has devoured the earth,
and  they  who  dwell  therein  are  desolate;  therefore,  the



inhabitants of the earth are burned, and few men left.

Malakyah 4:1-6

1 For the Word of Yahweh was given to me, saying: Behold, the
day comes that will burn like an oven; and all the proud, yes,
and all who do evil, will be stubble—the day that comes will
burn them up, and it will leave them neither root nor branch.

2  But  for  you  who  reverence  My  Name,  the  light  of
righteousness will arise with healing in its wings; and you
will go out, leaping like calves released from the stall.

3 And the Word of Yahweh was given to me saying: the wicked
will be trodden down; for they will be ashes under the soles
of your feet in the day that this will be done.

4 Remember the Laws of Mosheh My servant, which I commanded
through him in Horeb for all Israyl, with the statutes and
judgments.

5 Behold, I will send Yliyah: the Laws and the Prophets, which
is the strength of Yahweh, before the coming of the great and
wonderful day of Yahweh;

6 And it will turn the hearts of the fathers to the children,
and the hearts of the children to their fathers; before it
comes to pass that  the earth is struck with a curse.

 

That  change  is  taking  place,  as  I  write  Yahweh’s  final
invitation to you, shown in The Book of Yahweh.

 

Remember: the Tree of Life was rejected and then withdrawn.

Genesis 3:22-23

22 Then Yahweh said: Behold, the man has become like one who



has begun to know righteousness and evil. And now, he must not
be allowed to put out his hand and also take of the Tree of
Life, and eat, and live forever.

23 Therefore Yahweh sent him out of the Garden of Eden, to
work the ground from which he was taken.

 

Until The End!

 

But in the last days:

Micahyah 4:1

But in the last days it will come to pass that the mountain;
promotion, of The House of Yahweh will be established in the
chief  of  the  nations.  It  will  be  raised  above  all
congregations; and all peoples will eventually flow to it.

 

The last days? That’s the End.

 

The Book of Yahweh shows the End.

Mattithyah 24:3

Now as He sat on the Mount of Olives, the disciples came to
Him privately, saying; Tell us, when will these things be?
What will be the sign of Your coming and The End of the ages?

 

Remember, the earth burning and the message being preached are
in the same time period.

Isayah 24:6



Because of this, the curse (plagues) has devoured the earth,
and  they  who  dwell  therein  are  desolate;  therefore,  the
inhabitants of the earth are burned, and few men left.

Micahyah 4:1

But in the last days it will come to pass that the mountain;
promotion, of The House of Yahweh will be established in the
chief  of  the  nations.  It  will  be  raised  above  all
congregations; and all peoples will eventually flow to it.

 

The Great and Honorable High Priest and King Yahshua Messiah
said the following concerning this burning:

Mattithyah 24:14

And this joyous message of the Kingdom of Yahweh shall be
preached in all the world from The House of Yahweh at Abel by
the Witness Yisrayl; for Yahweh will be with him. He will
preach this message to all nations; and then The End will
come.

 

The Great Burning Comes

With the Seven Last Plagues—

Revelation Chapter 9,

The Book of Yahweh

 

Revelation 9:14-21

14 Saying to the Last Malak which had the trumpet: Loose the
four messengers who are bound for the great River Euphrates!

15 And the four messengers were loosed, which were prepared



for an hour, and a day, and a moon; month, and a year, in
order to slay the third part of men.

16 And the number of the army of the horsemen was two hundred
thousand thousand; for I heard the number of them.

17 And in my vision, I saw the horses and those who sat upon
them like this: They had breastplates of fire; red, and of
jacinth; blue, and brimstone; yellow, and the heads of the
horses were as the heads of lions; and out of their mouths
issued fire, and smoke, and brimstone.

18 By these three were the third part of men killed: by the
fire, and by the smoke, and by the brimstone, which issued out
of their mouths.

19 For their power is in their mouth and in their tails; for
their tails were similar to serpents, and had heads, and with
them they do hurt.

20 And the rest of the men who were not killed by these
plagues, still did not repent of the works of their hands,
that  they  should  not  worship  demons,  and  Gods  (elohim,
teraphim) of gold, and silver, and brass, and stone, and of
wood: which can neither see, nor hear, nor walk;

21 Neither did they repent of their murders, nor of their
sorceries, nor of their fornication, nor of their thefts.

 

The first plague is the coronavirus.

 

Read this and start making plans to get to the last days’
mountain.

Micahyah 4:1-4

1 But in the last days it will come to pass that the mountain;



promotion, of The House of Yahweh will be established in the
chief  of  the  nations.  It  will  be  raised  above  all
congregations; and all peoples will eventually flow to it.

2 And many nations will come and say; Come, and let us go up
to the mountain; uplifting, of Yahweh, and to the House of the
Father of Yaaqob, and He will teach us of His ways, and we
will walk in His paths. Because the Laws will depart from
Zion, and the Word of Yahweh from Yerusalem.

3 And He will judge between many people, and rebuke strong
nations  afar  off;  and  they  will  beat  their  swords  into
plowshares, and their spears into pruninghooks. Nation will
not lift up a sword against nation, nor will they learn war
anymore.

4 But every man will sit under his vine and under his fig
tree, and none will make them afraid; for the mouth of Father
Yahweh has spoken it.

Isayah 45:21-22

21 Speak out, bring your proofs near; yes, let them take
counsel together. Who has declared this from ancient time? Who
has foretold it from that time? Have not I, Yahweh? And there
is no source of power except Me, a just Father and a Savior;
there is none but Me.

22 Look to Me, and be saved, all the ends of the earth; for I
am Yahweh, and there is no other source of power.

 

The Book of Yahweh, the source of all knowledge, makes it very
clear that the time allotted to sin and sinners is at its
end—The End.

 

Read this:



Isayah 58:13-14

13 If you turn away your foot from breaking the Sabbath: from
doing your pleasure; your own business, your own pleasure, on
My sacred day, and call the Sabbath a delight; the sacred day
of Yahweh honorable, and will honor Him by not doing your own
ways, nor finding your own pleasure, nor engaging in idle
conversation:

14 Then you will find your joy in Yahweh; and I will cause you
to ride on the high places of the earth, and feed you with the
heritage of Yahaqob your father—for the mouth of Yahweh has
spoken it.

Isayah 59:1-4, 7

1 Behold, Yahweh’s hand is not shortened, that it cannot save;
nor His ear heavy, that it cannot hear.

2 But your own iniquities have separated you from your Father;
and your own sins have caused Him to hide His face from you,
so He will not listen.

3 For your hands are defiled with blood,  and your fingers
with iniquity; sin. Your lips have spoken lies, your tongue
has muttered perverseness.

4 No one calls for justice, nor does any plead for truth. They
trust  in  vanity;  confusion,  and  speak  lies;  scriptural
untruths. They conceive mischief; trouble, and give birth to
evil; sin.

7 Their feet run to evil, and they make haste to shed innocent
blood; their thoughts are thoughts of iniquity; wasting and
destruction are in their paths.

 

 



Atonement and Protection

Only at The House of Yahweh,

So Read This…

 

Acts 3:19

Repent therefore, and be converted, that your sins can be
blotted  out;  that  times  of  refreshing  can  come  from  the
Presence of Yahweh.

Mattithyah 6:33

But  seek  you  first  the  Kingdom  of  Yahweh  and  His
Righteousness, and all these things will be added to you.

Micahyah 4:1-3

1 But in the last days it will come to pass that the mountain;
promotion, of The House of Yahweh will be established in the
chief  of  the  nations.  It  will  be  raised  above  all
congregations; and all peoples will eventually flow to it.

2 And many nations will come and say; Come, and let us go up
to the mountain; uplifting, of Yahweh, and to the House of the
Father of Yaaqob, and He will teach us of His ways, and we
will walk in His Paths. Because the Laws will depart from
Zion, and the Word of Yahweh from Yerusalem.

3 And He will judge between many people, and rebuke strong
nations  afar  off;  and  they  will  beat  their  swords  into
plowshares, and their spears into pruninghooks. Nation will
not lift up a sword against nation, nor will they learn war
anymore.

 

The Book of Yahweh, the source of all knowledge, was written



for those who will repent and convert to practicing Yahweh’s
Righteousness.

 

Sin and sinners have about 12 months left. It’s time to start
making your moves. I see nothing that can be trusted anymore.

 

The House of Yahweh is here to help.

 

Yahweh bless your understanding.

 

True Ahab,

 

Yisrayl Hawkins,

YahwehsBranch.com


